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Friday 28 February 2020, forthcoming events for the week commencing 2 March 2020  

Monday 2.3.2020 
8am-9am 
12.20pm 

3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast Club  
FOSS meeting in library 
After School Club 

Tuesday 3.3.2020 
8am-9am 

Midday 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast Club  
Guitar and Cello lessons 
After school club 

Wednesday 4.3.2020 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
4pm-8pm 

Breakfast Club  
After school club  
Karate in the sports hall 

Thursday 5.3.2020 
All day 

8am-9am 
3.30pm-6pm 

World Book Day – details below 
Breakfast Club 
After school club 

Friday 6.3.2020 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm  
Breakfast Club 
After school club 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5 March 2020 

In a change from previous years, we will NOT be asking the children to dress up for World Book Day this year. 

Instead, we will be celebrating World Book Day in the only way possible, by listening to stories. I have asked my staff 

team to choose their favourite story or part of their favourite story to share with the children. The children will then 

be able to choose which story they would like to go and listen to. Each adult will briefly explain why the book is their 

favourite and share it with the children. We will host three of these sessions during the day so the children will be 

able to listen to three different grown-ups reading and talking their favourite children’s books.  

 

A plea 

We are running short of old newspaper. We use newspaper for things like Papier-mâché and other art based 

activities. If you have any old, suitable newspaper that you wouldn’t mind donating, we’d be very grateful. Please 

send any donations to your child’s class teacher. Thank you  

 

Winter Weather 

In the unlikely event that we have to close school because of snow, I’d like to remind parents of the procedure for 

closing school. If we make the decision to close school because of snow we email parents and carers before 7am on 

the day of closure; I will always try and communicate the closure the day before if possible. We will also update the 

home page of our website (www.southfieldprimaryschool.org.uk) and post on our Facebook and Twitter feed all 

before 7am. Alongside this public notice, I will also post on our Class Dojo School Stories page. I’d be grateful if 

parents and carers could share this so we can spread the message as quickly as possible.  

We will also let the local authority know; they will then update their own website.  We will contact all local radio. If 

we make the decision to close, the school will be closed for the whole day even if the weather improves during the 

day. 
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Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day…  

14.2.20 – Term 3 ends 

24.2.20 – Term 4 begins 

6.3.20 – Reception Multi Skills 

Sports festival 

10.3.20 – Year 5 and 6 trip to 

Stow School for a science day – 

more details next week and no 

cost for this trip 

12.3.20 – Year 5 trip to the Steam 

Museum 

WC 30.3.20 – Year 3 and 4 

bikeability training 

2.4.20 – FOSS Easter event 

3.4.20 – Term 4 ends 

20.4.20 – Term 5 begins 

 

 

Class Dojos 

100 Class Dojos 150 Class Dojos 

Jacob T 

Noah T 

Jude 

 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Work of the Week  

Nursery – Ellie -  for showing enthusiasm for writing. She is even bringing in writing from home to show us 

Reception – Abel W - For settling brilliantly into Reception class and for always doing good listening and being ready 

to learn. Well done.  

Year 1 – Kyle S - for trying hard to be his best self in the classroom, setting a good example at carpet time and trying 

his best in his learning tasks 

Year 2 – Georgina - for her brilliant guide to spotting a dragon! 

Year 3 – Elias - for amazing problem solving in maths 

Year 4 – Finlay – for a fantastically detailed and factual piece of writing about  

Year 5 – Ronnie and Megan - for their amazing creativity in writing today! 

Year 6 – Solomon – for demonstrating a positive attitude towards his learning, particularly in maths this week  

Sports News 

No news this week  

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


